
 
 

 

To: Board of Education 
From: Dr. PJ McGinnis 
Re: University of Missouri - Kansas City (UMKC) Dual Credit Agreement 
Date: April 16, 2025 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Members of the Board of Education, 
 
We are excited about the opportunity to continue offering dual-credit classes from the University of 
Missouri - Kansas City. 
 
Continuing the dual credit program with UMKC is expected to have a positive impact on our students and 
the district. Access to college-level coursework can enhance student achievement, increase college 
readiness, and potentially reduce higher education costs for our students.  
 
This agreement would extend from 2025 to 2028. 
  

 
Recommendation: The recommendation is that the Board of Education approve the UMKC Dual Credit 
agreement. 
 

TRADITION    COMPASSION    PRIDE 


